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Principal’s Report  
Amanda Williams 

 
Semester One Reports 
Next Monday all teacher written reports for Semester 1 will go home with your child.   
This next report is aligned with the reporting format in Compass. The Compass platform 
allows parents easier access to reports from any place and at any time. This new 
reporting system also allows parents to access reports back to 2016 inclusive of 
NAPLAN reports.  Due to this change from our previous reporting system - Accelerus to 
Compass, parents and carers will see a change in the appearance and some of the 
content of the report this semester.  
 
0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÕÓÅ ÔÈÅ ÆÏÌÌÏ×ÉÎÇ ËÅÙ ÔÏ ÇÕÉÄÅ ÙÏÕ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ ÉÎÔÅÒÐÒÅÔÁÔÉÏÎ ÏÆ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄȭÓ ÒÅÐÏÒÔȢ 

Low Medium High Very High 

Beginning Consolidating At Level Above Level 

We hope that you will take the time to read this report carefully with your child and to 
reflect on their learning for Semester 1. The student-parent-teacher conferences will 
ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅ ÁÎ ÁÄÄÉÔÉÏÎÁÌ ÏÐÐÏÒÔÕÎÉÔÙ ÆÏÒ ÙÏÕ ÔÏ ÃÅÌÅÂÒÁÔÅ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄȭÓ ÌÅÁÒÎÉÎÇ Ánd to focus 
support and goal setting as they move into Semester 2, 2018. Please note that end of 
year Semester 2 reports will be accessed via Compass. 
 
 
Student-Parent-Teacher Conferences 

Next week will be the first time that we hold student-parent-teacher conferences and 
reach our goal in the strategic plan of increasing student engagement and voice in their 
learning journey. Our students and teachers have been busy preparing for these 
conferences and will showcase what each child at FPS has achieved in Semester 1 via 
their goal setting. A flier in this newsletter has been included to support parents to 
understand their role in the conference. We have also included a few questions and 
prompts that you may like to incorporate. 
 
 
School Council next Monday 25th June  

Our next School Council will be an exciting one for FPS with students attending and 
presenting for the first time! A few students from year levels five to six will outline how 
Flemington students are influencing curriculum development and their learning 
environments to improve their learning and engagement. The school Council will also 
be attended by our Senior Education Improvement Leader Allana Bryant. If you are 
interested in attending School Council, please let the office know by 5pm on Monday. 
Please note that this School Council has a starting time of 6.00pm due to student 
attendance.                      >>>Cont. 
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Mission: We will provide learning opportunities in supportive and collaborative learning environments. 

Vision: Students will realise their full potential, contributing to our school, our community and our world. 

 

CALENDAR 

FRI, 22 JUNE 
±ŜǊƴ hΩƘŀǊŀ ς Piano Soiree 5.15pm 
MON, 25 JUNE 
Semester 1 reports sent home 
School Council Meeting 6-8pm 
TUE, WED & THUR, 26, 27 & 28 

JUNE 
Student-Parent-Teacher 
Conferences 
WED, 27 JUNE 
AOK/Secret Spy Celebration 
FRI, 29 JUNE 
House Athletics 
Term 2 endsςschool finishes at 
1.30pm 
 
MON, 16 JULY 
Term 3 begins 
THUR, 19 JULY 
State Cross Country 
WED. 25 JULY 
State School Spectacular rehearsal 
THUR, 26 JULY 
SWPB & Zone Community Forum 
9.15-10.15am 
MON, 30 JULY 
School Council Meeting 6.30pm 
MON, 27 AUGUST 
School Council Meeting 6.30pm 
 
MON, 29 OCTOBER 
School Council Meeting 6.30pm 
MON, 5 NOVEMBER 
Curriculum Day ς No School 
TUE, 6 NOVEMBER 
Melbourne Cup Day ς No School 
MON, 26 NOVEMBER 
School Council Meeting 6.30pm 
 

http://www.flemingtonps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:Flemington.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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Staffing update 

Our Sandra McOrist has indicated that she will be retiring at the end of Term 2. As a teacher, an Assistant Principal 
and Student Wellbeing coordinator there are many families, both past and present, who have benefitted from 
3ÁÎÄÒÁȭÓ teaching and support. Sandra has always been a highly dependable, deeply caring and encouraging educator 
during her time at FPS and her knowledge of the school and its history is nothing but admirable. I am sure that you 
will agree that Sandra IS an important and valued piece of our FPS history! On behalf of the school community, I 
would like to thank Sandra for her many years of service and contribution to FPS and Victorian State Education. We 
will be organising a farewell for Sandra and I will inform the community of details.  

Natalie Maclaren will also finish at the end of Term 2. Natalie has been so much more than a Business Manager and 
her contribution to FPS, the Hub, fundraising, student and staff wellbeing and event organisation has been generous 
and outstanding. I would like to thank Natalie for her considerable work in the past few years in working 
collaboratively with DET, the FPS School Council and Leadership team to build a school that is well placed moving 
forward. We wish Natalie good luck as she embarks on a new stage of her career in the corporate world. 

We welcome Katherine Hanna who will join the Education Support team at FPS. Katherine has worked extensively 
with many students who have additional learning and language needs and with refugee backgrounds. Katherine 
speaks Arabic and has also worked in schools in the northern suburbs. 

Happy Learning! 
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Pupil of the Week  
Week beginning 18 June 2018 

Grade Student  Reason 

Prep A James M 
Playing nicely and including 
everyone 

Prep B Evan G 
Working hard to reach his math 
goals. Awesome job Evan!  

Prep C Layla A 

Always showing kindness for 
others, Layla is a beautiful 
student to have in the 
classroom and the school yard.  

1A Ayed A 
Speaking kindly to everyone in 
the class. Good job Ayed! 

1B Sriram P 
Being focused and working 
hard to finish his work on time. 

2A Josephine I 
Collaborating and leading 
discussion in her science group 
project. 

2B Francesca P 
Always thinking about an 
answer before contributing to 
class discussions. 

3A Retal N 
Working hard on finishing her 
narrative.  

3B Sunny N 
Sunny consistently listens and 
interacts in a considerate and 
positive manner.  

3C Lucille H 

Always listening to instructions 
and using her manners in the 
classroom. Fantastic effort 
Lucille! 

4A Devi R 
Always having a polite manner 
and taking peers feelings into 
consideration. 

4B Luke S 

Showing excellent work habits 
to complete his tasks and using 
a growth mindset when faced 
with challenging tasks. 

4C Selma M 
Caring for others and sharing 
encouraging words with her 
peers. Well Done!  

5A Charlie M 

Positively contributing to all our 
class discussions and 
continually improving your 
focus. Well done Charlie! 

5B Aidan S 

Applying great effort and 
enthusiasm during the decimals 
unit to achieve new 
understandings. 

5C Ubah M  

Using the writing rubric to 
improve your writing, showing 
lots of effort and persistence 
through the writing process. 

6A Brandon H  

Participating with enthusiasm 
in parent-teacher conferences 
preparation and sharing his 
great ideas with the class. 

Office News  
Office Hours, 8.30am ï 4.00pm Monday to Friday 

2019 Prep Enrolment 

Applications for Prep 2019 enrolment are now open. 
School tours take place each Tuesday during Term 2 at 
9.15am led by the Principal. Application forms and Parent 
Information Handbooks are available from the office. 

If you have a child due to commence school next year, 
please collect the enrolment forms and enrol your child by 
the end of Term 2, this being 29th June. Should you know 
of a child due to start school next year, who lives in our 
enrolment zone (refer to the school website for details), 
please remind parents to hand their enrolment forms in 
during Term 2. 
 
FlexiBuzz News  

As we are expanding our use of Compass at FPS, which 
includes sending notifications to families, we will not be 
renewing our contract with FlexiBuzz. Therefore, all 
notifications through FlexiBuzz will cease at the end of 
Term 2 and we will be using Compass only from the 
beginning of Term 3. If you have not yet signed up to 
Compass, please do so ASAP. Please note that we are 
holding two information sessions for anyone requiring 
assistance on Monday 4th June at 9am and Wednesday 6th 
June at 2.30pm. 
 
 
 
 

OSHC Program  
Camp Australia manages the Before & After School Care program.   All 
bookings, absences and payments need to be made through the Camp 
Australia website.  

Do not leave messages on the school answering machine. 

 

Customer 
Service  

8.00am - 6.00pm  
Monday to Friday  

1300 105 343  

Website  www.campaustralia.com.au  
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CASHMERE MANGALORE DELHI 

PE News 
Alex Klewer 

House Sports Day: 

The annual FPS House Sports Day is coming up on Friday the 29th of June (Last Day 
of Term). The House Sports Day is a fun day for students to participate in a range 
of team sports and activities. The House Sport Day encourages students to work as 
a team and meet new students from different year levels. Students are 
ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜŘ ǘƻ ŘǊŜǎǎ ǳǇ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ΨIƻǳǎŜ /ƻƭƻǳǊǎΩ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŘŀȅΦ aŀƴƎŀƭƻǊŜ - GREEN, 
Mooltan - YELLOW, Cashmere - BLUE, Delhi - RED. Students who are unaware of 
their House Team will be notified next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coles Sports for Schools 

A big thank you to all of the families who donated the Coles 
Sports for Schools Vouchers. 
Flemington Primary School collected a total of 43,224 
vouchers!! 
The vouchers will now be evenly divided up between all classes. The students will 
have input into what classroom sports equipment they would like to purchase for 
their Grade. 

Well done FPS community!  
 

MOOLTAN 
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Ct{ tŀǊŜƴǘ ϧ /ŀǊŜǊΩǎ /ƻƳƳƛǘǘŜŜ όI¦.ύ 
Garth Hardiman, Danielle Cobb, Ellen Connor, Janine Donohue, 
Lucy Shaw 
E: flemingtonps.hub@gmail.com 

 
Trivia Night ς This Saturday night. 

Organise a table or come along for a fun night out. We 
need some assistance on the night ς I ŘƻƴΩǘ pose a threat 
to anyone who is keen on winning the amazing prizes. 
 
 
Canteen Friday after school ς last canteen for term 3 is 
tomorrow. Lamingtons, fruit juice, popcorn, icypoles ς all 
$1.00. Thanks Lisa and the team! 
 
 
Term 3 Events ς To ensure these events take place, we 
need volunteers please ς some to help at the event, but 
also to help organise.  We are hoping to set up some 
committees: 
 
DISCO ς Thursday 16th August ς DJ Angelo has been 
booked to raise the roof!! 

Coordinator Janine Donohue 

Volunteer roster  

Decorations  

Snacks  

Ticket sales   

 
FATHERS DAY STALL ς Friday 31st August 

Coordinator Janine Donohue / Michelle mills 

Volunteer roster  

Preparing the gifts  

 
HISTORY NIGHT BBQ ς Wednesday 19th September 

Coordinator  

Order food  

Volunteer roster  

  

 
If you can help, please contact us via the email 
flemingtonps.hub@gmail.com  or contact us in person. It 
can be difficult for us to approach people directly to ask for 
assistance, so we rely on you coming forward.  If a lot of us 
Ŏŀƴ Řƻ ŀ ƭƛǘǘƭŜΧ  bƻ ǇǊƛƻǊ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ ƴŜŜŘŜŘΣ Ƨǳǎǘ 
enthusiasm. 

mailto:flemingtonps.hub@gmail.com
mailto:flemingtonps.hub@gmail.com
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